TANEYA NURSING HOME

Near Old Dabua Subji Mandi Chowk, N.I.T. Faridabad Ph. : 0129-2482173
E-mail : taneya.hospital@gmail.com

Date :
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APPRECIATION LETTER

On behalf of the Province, we would like to thank “Smile Child Care Trust, delhi”
for your generous support of 25,000/- for Shweta.

Strive from the hard situation during the period when child is admitted in the

Hospital for the medical help.

We would like to extend our gratitude for your generosity. We wish thanks to

your ongoing support.
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